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Lewiston Playgrounds
Lewiiston, Maine
August 28, 1947

Mayor Louis P. Gagne
City Building
Lewiston, Maine
Dear Mayor Gagne:

On behalf of the several hundred children who patronize the
playgrounds, the supervisors, and myself, I sincerely thank you
for all you have done to make our season more enjoyable.

Your kindness is sincerely apvreciated.

Very truly yours,
PM/pk Pauline Marcous
Playground Director



	08/28/1947 Letter from Lewiston Playgrounds
	Recommended Citation

	tmp.1572873425.pdf.2POc9

